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Uniform Bid

SUMMARY: The City of Crossville accepted bids for a 1-year contract for uniforms on multiple
departments. Proposal received from Cintas reflected a 1-year contract. During discussions with a
representative from Cintas, the Street Department Supervisor determined the proposal submitted
was not for a 1-year contract but actually reflects a 3-year contract. The Street Department
Supervisor recommends accepting the 3-year contract submitted by Unifirst, the low bid for a 3-year
contract.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:   Approve the low bid submitted by Unifirst for uniforms.
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